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To whom it may concern,      February 01, 2022 

 

 

For the grant K 138041 we present the first page of the approval document. This grant 

was awarded personally to Maria Papp. The grant EFOP-3.6.1-16-2016-00022 was 

awarded to the University of Debrecen with the involvement of several groups, of 

which Mária Papp's research team was one. The official announcement from the 

university’s website (https://kancellaria.palyazatok.unideb.hu/hu/node/115) is also 

attached. Please note that, like the grants themselves, the presented documents are in 

Hungarian.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Maria Papp, MD, PhD, DSc, FEBG 

Department of Gastroenterology, 

Clinical Center, 

University of Debrecen  

Nagyerdei krt. 98, Debrecen  

H-4032 Hungary  

Phone: (+36) 52-258-598 

Mobil: (+36) 30-405-4993 

e-mail: papp.maria@med.unideb.hu 
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